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From: Dianne Bensley
Sent: Friday, 3 September 2021 2:51 PM
To: eia NTEPA
Subject: RE: Invite to comment on Referral - Native vegetation clearing on Ucharonidge 

Station

Good afternoon, 
I have reviewed the Invite to comment on Referral ‐ Native vegetation clearing on Ucharonidge Station and can 
confirm that there are no heritage or archaeological issues associated with it. The main Referral document has 
included an Appendix with the heritage advice I sent last year and we consider that all heritage and archaeological 
issues have been adequately addressed. 
No further comments from Heritage Branch in relation to this project. 
Kind regards, 
Di 

Dianne Bensley 
Senior Heritage Officer, Heritage Branch 
Community Participation and Inclusion 
Territory Families, Housing and Communities 

Floor 1, JHV2- Jape Home Maker Village, 356 Bagot Road, Millner  
PO Box 37037 Winnellie NT 0821 

t. 08 8999 5051
w. tfhc.nt.gov.au

I acknowledge Aboriginal people as the Traditional Owners of the country I work on, and their connection to land and 
community. I pay my respect to all Traditional Owners, and to the Elders both past and present. 

Use or transmittal of the information in this email other than for authorised NT Government business purposes may constitute misconduct under the 
NT Public Sector Code of Conduct and could potentially be an offence under the NT Criminal Code. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, 
disclosure or copying of this message or any attachments is unauthorised.  If you have received this document in error, please advise the sender 
and delete the email.  No representation is given that attached files are free from viruses or other defects. Scanning for viruses is recommended.




